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Hello all!  
 
In response to the escalating concerns around the COVID-19 situation, the organizers of 
DevOpsDays Houston have decided that it would be ill-advised to continue with the April event 
as planned. We have reached an agreement to reschedule the event to August 18-19, 2020, 
while preserving the existing program and sponsors.  
 
[For attendees] Your already purchased ticket is valid for the new dates, and we hope you will 
be able to join us then.  
 
[For sponsors] Sponsorship fees are non-refundable. Please remember that this is a nonprofit 
community-run event not backed by any company or organization. We use all the collected 
funds to put on the event, and we are committed to paying all those monies to our venue, food, 
AV, etc. suppliers. You can request to be put on a refund list and if we sell out and can resell 
your slot we will refund you. In the case of a major event (like the conference being forced to 
cancel due to coronavirus) we will do our best to recoup costs from our suppliers and may be 
able to offer full or partial refunds, but that is us doing our best effort to do the right thing; we are 
unable to commit to it in any way. 
 
Of course, we will continue to monitor the situation going forward and update this statement if 
needed. Ultimately, the health and well-being of all involved is our top priority. 
 
Watch ​our Web site​, follow us on ​LinkedIn​ or Twitter at ​@DevOpsDaysHTown​ for updates. 

 
DevOpsDays Houston 2020 Organizing Committee 
 

https://devopsdays.org/events/2020-houston/welcome/
http://linkedin.com/company/DevOpsDays-Houston
https://twitter.com/DevOpsDaysHTown

